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Dear Parents/Guardians: 
 
As of July 1st 2020, Los Angeles County Office of Education (LACOE), will be 
starting a new program for providing food to our school sites. This is the TITAN 
program, which will help us to provide breakfast and lunches for our students. 
The TITAN program will give you the opportunity to have your child partake in 
the on campus breakfast and lunch program. The Titan application will need to be 
filled out before the starting of the 2020-2021 school year and during the 
scheduled individualized family video conference, we will be going over and 
confirming you have completed the application. 
 
Upon filling out the application you will be immediately notified you if you have 
qualified for the program.  Remember, that if you do qualify for either the free or 
reduced program you are also eligible for additional discounts throughout the 
year, including fee waivers for testing, college application waivers and many 
more.  Specifically, for the onsite breakfast/lunch program, if your student 
qualifies for free meals than the student’s family will not have to pay for breakfast 
or lunch. If your student qualifies for reduced meals than you will have to pay for 
a small portion of the meals and if  your student qualifies for paid than you will 
have to pay for the lunches he/she participates in. (Prices are below) 
 

• If the student qualifies for Free/ Lunches: $0.00 
• If the student qualifies for Reduced/ Lunches: $0.85 
• If the student qualifies for Paid/ Lunches: $3.85 

 
You will be asked for a debit or credit card and an amount to put in the 
application, our suggestion is at least $5.00 (If your student is free there is no 
need to put in any amount). 
 
This food program is NEW to IPoly and it allows all parents to access their online 
portal, order lunches, see what is scheduled, add money and also see exactly what 
your student “purchased”. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



	

If	you	have	any	questions	or	concerns,	please	contact	your	school	cafeteria	or	the	
Child	Nutrition	Office	at	[PHONE	NUMBER/WEBSITE].	

	


